Valley View Volunteer Fire Department

1273 Stump Bridge Road
Canton, Ms 39046

To: Madison County Board of Supervisors
From: Valley View Volunteer Fire Department
Date: March 18, 2014

Subject: Tax levy

The Fire Commissioners Board of Valley View Volunteer Fire Department would like to
request the Madison County Board of Supervisors to approve the Tax Levy at 3 mills for fiscal
budget year 2014/2015.

The Valley View Board of Commissioners met and voted on a three (3) mill tax levy; please
see the attached copy of the board minutes.

The tax levy will allow us the ability to operate the fire station in accordance with the
standards set forth by Madison County.

If you have any questions please contact me at 601 832-4089

Thank you for your support.

WILLIE J CLI E%/ | O

Board President
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VALLEY VIEW FIRE DEPARTMENT MEETING MINUTES
March 18, 2014
6:00 p.m.
MEETING WAS OPENED BY: PRESIDENT WILLIE CLINE

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: WILLIE CLINE, TECORA GOINES, ALONZO
McGRUDER, DOROTHY DRAINE

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: MARCUS GOODLOE

The meeting was called to order by President Willie Cline. Invocation was done by Mr.
Alonzo McGruder. The reading of the minutes from last meeting was done by Ms. Tecora
Goines. Mrs. Dorothy Draine motioned that the minutes be approved as read with the necessary
corrections. The motion was second by Mr. Alonzo McGruder and then carried.

Mr. Alonzo McGruder motioned that the millage for the Valley View Fire Department
should be three (3) mills, for upcoming budget year. The motion was second by Ms. Tecora
Goines. All board members present and via phone conference agreed that three (3) mills will be
the millage for Valley View Fire Department. Board member Marcus Goodloe voted via phone
conference. President Willie Cline will be responsible for delivering the millage letter to Mr.
Mack Pigg.

President Willie Cline and Mr. Alonzo McGruder will take inventory of all equipment
that has been purchased by the Valley View Fire Department. The board members came to an
agreement that board meetings will be held the 3" Tuesday of each month at 6:00 p.m.

Open House held on February 22, 2013 was a success, total cost for food was $350.00
leaving $31.19 in the non-appropriated fund. The balance for the appropriate fund is $3985.61.
The board approved that Mr. Marcus Goodloe purchase flashlights, fire flaps, and five vests from
the Southern Connection at a price not to exceed $500.00.

The next meeting will be held on April 22, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. Meeting Adjourned.

— ILLIE J CLIN

Board President



